

QUEST Newsletter



Follow-Up Issue 5, July 2018 Ext.



QUEST Wave 3

Hello! The QUEST study is investigating emotional and behavioural difficulties for children with Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD). 117 families have now taken part in this stage of the QUEST Follow-up. Thank you so much to all the

Prof Emily Simonoff families who have taken part so far. We really appreciate your support!

Be part of QUEST wave 3, and be entered into our prize draw!

Everyone who participates in the study, including those who have already taken part, will be entered into a prize draw. We will be selecting the prize draw winners on **Friday 31st August.**

Complete the questionnaire before this date to be entered!

120 Completed questionnaires

Goal: 130 questionnaires



First Prize : A Samsung Galaxy Tablet
Second Prize: £30 shopping vouchers

Third Prize: £20 shopping vouchers

You currently have a 1 in 40 chance of winning a prize!

What have parents said about being involved in the study?

'I have very much enjoyed being part of this survey and I hope that the information helps people with ASD, and their families, now and in the future.'

'I hope your research goes well to help autistic children more in the future.'

'Always a pleasure to help. We are always learning and discovering together.'

'I am so pleased to have been part of this project with my child.'



'Keep up the good work!'

You can still help with the QUEST Follow-up at age 13-17!

We are interested in hearing about any current concerns you have and your goals for the future. This information will help us to understand more about young people with ASD and how they can best be supported by services.

If you have not taken part already, please check your email (or junk email folder) for our <u>30-minute questionnaire</u>. Alternatively, we can visit you in person to go through the questions. Please contact us to arrange a short home visit or telephone call! Contact us on 0207 848 5416 or email <u>IAMHealthAdmin@kcl.ac.uk</u>.

As a thank you for completing the questionnaire, we will send you £20 high-street vouchers to spend in over 200 shops and you will be entered into a prize draw to win a tablet or more vouchers!

3 DLOVE2SHOP

Other news ...

World Autism Awareness Bake Sale

Thank you for sending in all of your fundraising suggestions. The most unique suggestion goes to the family that suggested "worm charming"! The most popular suggestion was a food/bake sale.

We held a bake sale on two days over autism awareness week and raised £260 for local autism services. We donated half of the money to the Lewisham branch of the National Autistic Society and the other half to the Burgess Autistic Trust in Bromley, now part of Mcch.





General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR)

Many of you will have heard that that a new data protection law came into effect on 25th May. Some of the rules about managing your data have changed and we want to update you about how we are keeping your personal data safe. For further details please see our website or contact us using the details below.

Don't miss out - contact us to find out how to take part

It would help us greatly **if you could tell us about any change of address or phone number.** Please call or email. You are very welcome to get in touch to find out more about the study.

PHONE OR TEXT: 0207 848 5416 // 07881352653

Visit our website!

http://iamhealthkcl.net/